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Thursday 8th February, 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Please see the information on: 

• World Book Day    (Thursday 7th March, 2024) 

• Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day   (Friday 15th March, 2024)  

• World Down Syndrome Day  (Thursday 21st March, 2024) 
 
 
 
 
 
 

World Book Day 
(Thursday 7th March 2024) 

 
It’s that time of year again…World Book Day, 2024! But this year, we will 
also be celebrating maths on this day too!  
 
1. Dressing up 

Deciding on what to wear to school on World Book Day. There are 3 
options: 

a) Dressing up as a fictional book character.  
b) Pyjamas - signifying a time when many children hear bedtime 
stories or feel relaxed and comfortable whilst they immerse 
themselves in another world. 
c) Normal school uniform.  

 
2. Book Token 

After celebrating World Book Day your child will come home with a book token which they can 
use at Tesco, Asda, WH Smith, Waterstones and many other book shops.  
 

3. Book Fair 
The Book Fair will be in school, and you’ll be able to purchase books (cash only) after school 
on Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th March 2024, in the Large Hall. Unfortunately, the book 
tokens can’t be used as part of the Book Fair.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.littlehill.leics.sch.uk/


 
 
 
 
 

Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day 
(Friday 15th March 2024) 

 
We are hoping to have a really fun time on Red Nose Day. 
 

1. Wonky Wardrobe 
We are having a ‘Wonky Wardrobe’ day. The children can come to school in 
their school uniform or their own clothes, but with a twist. Whether it’s inside 
out, back to front or upside down, the choice is yours. Everyone will look wacky, funny and 
amazing – all for a good cause.  

 
2. Toast Station 

In the Toast Station, children will be able to add a ‘red nose’ to their toast (if they wish) by 
using a blob of strawberry jam. We will donate our Toast Station takings for the day to 
Comic Relief.  
 

3. Donation Buckets 
There will be donation buckets available at the start of the school day for children and 
adults who wish to give to this excellent cause.  
 

4. Sport Coaches 
We have booked for some Sport Coaches to run some silly games on our playground 
during lunchtime. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

World Down Syndrome Day 
(Thursday 21st March 2024) 

 
On Thursday 21st March, it is World Down Syndrome Day. At home, it 
would be great if children choose some socks that are going to get 
noticed! They might be mismatched socks or your craziest and most 
colourful socks, whatever takes their fancy! The idea is to start a 
conversation and raise awareness about Down Syndrome. 

 
(If you wanted to make a donation to the Down’s Syndrome Association, or buy this year’s official 
socks, then here is the website: https://www.downs-syndrome.org.uk/product/lots-of-socks-2024/ ) 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 

 

 

 

Mr Williams    Mrs Gavagan 

Deputy Headteacher  Assistant Headteacher 

https://www.downs-syndrome.org.uk/product/lots-of-socks-2024/

